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From: Melissa DeBruyne 
Sent: September 7, 2023 1:55 PM
To: Viktorya Paller 
Subject: Field house proposal

Hi Viktorya – Can you please provide this proposal to the town council for their upcoming meeting on 
Monday Sept. 11?

To Amherstburg Council Members:

I am writing to propose a partnership between our community high school (North Star) and the town 
of Amherstburg to once again use the field house that was previously available to us. Our school has 
been using this facility for many years and we were told to vacate it in June of 2022. However, we 
strongly believe that our outdoor teams such as football, soccer, track and field, and cross country 
could greatly benefit from the storage and meeting place that this facility provides.
We understand that the town may have its own reasons for asking us to vacate the facility, but we 
would like to request a reconsideration of this decision. We believe that our school and the town of 
Amherstburg share a common goal of promoting sports and fitness activities among young people in 
the community. By working together, we can create a mutually beneficial partnership that will help 
us achieve this goal.
We would like to propose that our school be allowed to use the field house as soon as possible. We 
also suggest that we could contribute to its maintenance and upkeep.
Thank you for considering our proposal. We hope that we can work together to provide our students 
with the best possible opportunities for sports and fitness activities.

Sincerely,
Melissa DeBruyne
Principal – North Star High School
330 Simcoe St.
Amherstburg ON, N9V 0H2
519-736-2149
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